
Announcements



reminders
• There is only 1 week left before this current quarter ends and

report cards are sent out. Please check your grades. Tutoring is
still being offered on Wednesdays after school. Students who
have failing grades for the semester may not be able to play fall
sports next year.

• All backpacks/bookbags are to stay in lockers during the
school day.

• In person summer school is being offered this summer.
Students interested in credit recovery please see Mrs.
McQueen.

• Seniors have 9 weeks of school left.



reminders
• Students have to park  in the student parking lot unless approval has 

been given. No student should be parking in the bus barn. Students 
may lose parkin privileges if not in an assigned spot. 

• The North Mac High School Fine Arts festival is a week away. On 
Wednesday, March 15th at 6 PM. Students will be showcasing their 
outstanding art work,  musical talents, and skits. Please come out and 
support our arts!



Upcoming events:
FFA officer applications can be picked up from Mr. Runyen.
They are due by Friday, March 10th.

If you are interested in bass fishing this spring, please
sign up in the office.

Outdoor track season officially starts Monday March
13th. If interested and have not spoken to coach
Carman or coach Kallenback please do so.



Blood drive:
The Key Club will be holding a blood drive on
Wednesday March 15, from 8:45-1:30. In order to
donate you must be 16 years old, weigh at least
110 pounds, and have a photo ID. You cannot
donate if you are currently playing a sport. You
must have a reservation.
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